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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Temporary Nighttime Closures for Paving for the I-80/Gilman Street Interchange Project 

Final Paving Scheduled the Week of November 19, 2024 

ALAMEDA/BERKELEY — Caltrans will conduct nighttime closures for paving work at the 

Gilman Street/I-80 Interchange Project to install the final layer of asphalt. The work is 

scheduled to take place the week of November 19, 2024. The following closures are 

planned: 

• Closure Dates: Tuesday night, November 19, to Saturday morning, November 23, 2024 

• Closure Times: Nightly from 8:00 PM to 6:00 AM 

During this time, the Eastbound and Westbound Gilman Street on and off ramps and portions 

of Gilman Street off the I-80 Interchange will be closed to traffic to allow for a safe and 

efficient paving operation. Detours will be set in place. All work is weather dependent.  

This work is the final phase of paving for the Gilman Interchange Project, aiming to improve 

safety and traffic flow in the area. Caltrans appreciates the public’s patience and 

cooperation as we work to complete this essential infrastructure upgrade. 

                                                               Closed Segments 

Gilman Street: Between 2nd Street and West 

Frontage Road, in both directions. 

2nd Street: Between Page Street and Camelia 

Street, in both directions. 

Eastbound I-80 Onramp and Offramp at Gilman 

Street exit 

Westbound I-80 Onramp and Offramp at Gilman 

Street exit.  

 

https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-4/


Be Work Zone Alert and expect travel delays. 

 

Caltrans will update its X page at https://twitter.com/CaltransD4 on the latest highway 

conditions, and drivers are encouraged to check out Caltrans Quickmap 

http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov/ 

Motorists can also receive 24/7 highway condition information statewide by 

calling 1-800-427-ROAD or 1-800-427-7623. 

 

Click Here for Project Website 

 

Thank you for your patience as we work to maintain our state’s highways, bridges, and tunnels.  

 

| CleanCA.com | #BeWorkZoneAlert | X | Facebook | YouTube | Instagram | 
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